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TO: Executive Secretary Section 

FROM: Patricia Colohan 
Acting Deputy to Director Norton 

July 28, 2014 

SUBJECT: Meeting regarding proposed rulemaking 

Please include this memorandum in the public file for the Notice of Proposed Rulemaking: 
Annual Stress Test. 

On July 24, 2014, Director Norton and two FDIC staff members met with the following 
individuals: 

Hal Johnson, Treasurer, BB&T Corporation 
Stephen Linehan, Treasurer and EVP, Capital One Financial Corporation 
Tom Feil, Asst. Treasurer and SVP, Capital One Financial Corporation 
John Rayburn, Assistant General Counsel, Capital One Financial Corporation 
Jamie Leonard, Senior Vice President and Treasurer, Fifth Third Bank 
Mike Smith, Executive Vice President, Huntington National Bank 
Joe Vayda, Executive Vice President and Treasurer, KeyCorp 
Randy King, Corporate Treasurer, PNC Bank Corp 
Deron Smithy, Treasuer, Regions Bank 
Paul Burdiss, Corporate Treasurer, Suntrust Bank 

The discussion during the meeting included the above mentioned rulemaking. This 
memorandum memorializes the meeting. 


